
  

 

 

 

 

JUNE 2022 

  

MESSAGE FROM THE CHAIR 

 

Dear Old Stamfordian 

 

At our recent AGM, held on the 

morning of reunion, I was delighted to 

be voted in as the new Chair of the Old 

Girls' Guild, with Lindy Carter (nee 

Gosling) (OS 80) taking over as 

Secretary. My thanks go to my 

predecessor, Jill Hamilton, and to Anita 

Trowell as former Secretary, for their 

hard work, dedication and much 

appreciated service to the OGG. 

 

Lindy and I are delighted to be taking 

the OGG forward, and we would love 

to know what you would like to see 

from the guild. Please do let us know 
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your thoughts, and in the meantime 

please enjoy the photos from our long-

awaited reunion.  

 

May Christ Us Spede 

 

Nicky Lambert (OS 90) 

Chair, Old Girls' Guild 
 

 

REUNION 2022 

 

 

It was fantastic to welcome over 200 Old Stamfordians back to the Schools on 

Saturday 11 June as we hosted, for the first time since 2019, our Reunion. The 

timetable of the day included a church service at St Martin's, lunch in the School 

Hall and culminated in the Andrew Carter touch rugby tournament and a hog 

roast on Mainfield, held jointly with the Old Stamfordian Club. 

 

  

 

In a hotly contested rugby competition, a team of OS 17 ran out winners, and a 

terrific time seemed to be had by all. 
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Click here for the photo gallery 
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